
 

 

AGENDA 
 

LINCOLN HILLS SPORTS CAR GROUP 

January 3, 2022  6:30 PM 

Kilaga Presentation Hall 

lhsportscars.com 

  

BOARD MEMBERS:  

 

President:             Chuck Schmidt       Tour Events:            Richard Pearl 

VP/Membership:   Pam Berry             Social Events:          Linda Snyder 

Secretary:             Mary Olsen               Liaison/Historian:    Karen Allington 

Treasurer:             Carol Asnault    Webmaster:              Ron Goleno  

 
 

Welcome to all Members and Guests 

 

The Lincoln Hills Board of Directors requires everyone entering any of our facilities to wear 

masks while in areas that are open to the public.  This includes public areas outside the 

Presentation Hall since it will not be open to the public. 

 

Our club requires that each member and guest have their COVID vaccination card checked 

prior to attending any of our events including our club meetings.  If you have had your 

COVID vaccination card checked at any of the below events, we have it documented and 

you will not be required to show it again at future events.  

 
List of Event Dates Where Vaccinations were Checked 

Date Event 
   

9/2/2021 Club Pheasant 
   

9/9/2021 Monte Vista Inn 
   

10/27/2021 Halloween Party 
   

11/1/2021 November 21 Meeting 
   

11/5/2021 Capay Valley 
   

12/14/2021 Christmas Party 
   

12/17/2021 
Toys for Tots ride 

  

   

 If your COVID vaccination card has not been checked please be prepared to show it prior 

to entering the Presentation Hall for our meeting. We will record that we have checked it 

and you will not be required to show it again at our future events. 

 

We ask that our members wear their name tags to our events.  Guests and new members 

will be wearing a green dot on their name tags so that we can more easily recognize them.  

Please make an effort to meet our guests and new members.  We want them to feel 

comfortable while attending our events.. 

 



 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Chuck Schmidt 

 

INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS AND GUESTS:  Greeters and Chuck Schmidt 

 

REPORTS: 

 
Sunshine Lady – Marie Ramos 
Marie will mention some of the cards that she has sent since our last meeting. 
 
 
Vice President/Membership: Pam Berry  
 

Report on tonights attendance and total number of members 

 

Please contact Pam Berry if you would like to have a new club name badge or decal for your car.  

You can purchase a a shirt, a vest or hat with the club logo embossed on it or purchase a logo to 

place on your own garment at Ethan Wade Graphics,  5460 Douglas Blvd. #D, Roseville  (916) 

791-3174 
 
 
Secretary:  Mary Olsen  

Approval of November’s meeting minutes. 

 

Mary requests that if it is your birthday or anniversary, that you mention your name to make it 

easier to include everyone’s name in the minutes. 

 

Treasurer:  Carol Asnault  

Report on our clubs current financial condition.  Carol will collect 2022 dues at tonight's meeting, 

$25 made out to LHSCG.  Bring checks to her before or after the meeting.  Checks can also be 

sent to Carol any time.  Her address in is the roster. 

 

Social Events:  Linda Snyder and Kathy Fernandes 

Kathy Fernandes has once agreed to help Linda with social events his year.  Linda will report on 

our future social events. 

 

  

Liaison/Historian: Karen Allington 

Please be sure all recent Tour/Social Event pictures are sent to Karen and Gary so they can review 

them and get them to our webmaster.  Report on the new pictures that have been added to our 

Club website. 

 

Karen has advised that she and Gary have sold their sports car and have decided to pursue other 

interests so she will be stepping down from her position as our clubs liaison/ historian position.   

 

We appreciate the work that Gary and Karen have done as volunteers for many of our activities.  

We will miss them as members of our group 

 



 

 

If you are interested in volunteering to take over this position, please contact Chuck Schmidt.   

 

Report on our Club website.  Webmaster:  Ron Goleno 

 

Ron will report on the activity of our clubs website 

 

Please note:  We do not publish members’ phone number(s) or address on the website or provide 

links to other websites.  If you need to contact a member, please refer to the LHSCG roster.  

The club’s website is constantly being updated with pictures and information about our club 

activities. Please visit our website to see the latest news, pictures, and future Tours and Socials. 

 

Tour Events:  Richard Pearl 

Richard will report on the recent past tours and any future tours that have been planned. 

 

If you have been a leader of any of our recent trips, please be prepared to discuss the trip to 

our group.  Thanks. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

None. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

None 

 

Birthdays, Anniversaries and any interesting car stories that you would like to share with 

our group. 

 

Betcha don’t know who this is? 

We plan to include more than just childhood pictures.  We will show pictures of weddings, 

graduations, anniversaries, vacations, any picture that shows what we used to look like when we 

were young and beautiful. 

 

VIDEOS: 

Ron Goleno will show his latest short video. 

 

Please linger after the meeting for a social gathering and a chance to meet our new 

members and guests.  After the business meeting, we will walk across the hall to the Placer 

Room. 


